Minutes of the Hathersage Memorial Hall Management Committee
Monday 1st February 2016
1. Present - Graham, Simon, Brian, John, Amanda, Tim, Martin and Christine Marshall.

2. Apologies – Marion, Dorothy, Liz. 

3. Minutes of the previous committee meeting were approved and signed.

4. Matters Arising 
There were no matters arising.
5. Treasurers Report  

Graham circulated the latest figures and pointed out that there was an overspend, but that was quite usual in January. An income of £2,200 had been received, from lets and donations. The reserves and current account are healthy.
6. Booking Report   

There have been enquiries from various organisations, including DDDC, but it can be difficult to accept one-off bookings due to regular users.

John and Graham will work together on a propsal for a new charging structure.

John will continue to investigate other booking systems.
7. Hirers Report 

The sound boards were discussed and it was decided to ask John Dalton for more information about installation, appearance and costs, initially for the back wall only. Some user groups have commented on problems with sound quality and it was agreed to put this item on the agenda for the next meeting.

The Players were asked what was needed as regards curtains, sound etc. Christine will report back.
8. Maintenance and Renewals 

Brian is investigating the cost of new Parking signs. 

Damp in the Main Hall is due to pointing which needs to be renewed. Brian has repainted the affected area and Richard Percival will be asked for a quote so that the work can be carried out asap.

The Film Club would like to go ahead with work in the lighting box. David Bundy agrees in principle, so Brian and John Dalton meet to see what can be done.

A problem with a drain pipe was reported. Brian will investigate.

It was agreed to send a letter of thanks to the Morris Dancers for leaving the Hall in such a good condition.                                                      Amanda
9. Website
John will arrange a meeting with Andrew Simpson who has agreed to do updates. Hall users have agreed to have their contact details on the site.
10. AGM
           Arrangements for the AGM were discussed, including refreshments, election              of trustees and agenda items. Graham will bring the trustee list. Items for the agenda include policies, future plans and price review.
11. Correspondence 
The Energy Review is to go ahead.
12. A.O.B.
            Simon enquired whether there were any flagpoles and Brian replied that the      poles which are used for the Christmas trees can be used and flags may be   available. 
Date of next meeting             

7.30pm - Monday 7th March – Lawrence Hall

AGM followed by ordinary meeting

